
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Transition Tours Warrington Vale Royal 

From the 25th May we will be running 1:1 Transition Tours for school leavers and their parents 

every other Wednesday until the 7th July. Lasting approximately 30 minutes, the tours provide 

prospective students with the opportunity to meet with a member of the School Engagement 

Team for a tour of either our Warrington campus, speak with a tutor to discuss their course 

of interest and ask any questions they may have about college life! 

  

Please note, the tours are exclusively for Year 11 students, Year 10 students will have the 

opportunity to experience the college at one of our open evenings or taster day in the next 

academic year. 

  

If students/parents would like to book a tour they can do so via our website: Events Calendar 

| Warrington & Vale Royal College (wvr.ac.uk) 

 

Student leadership Body 

Student leadership Body applications are due Friday 27th May. Year 10 students will find all 

the information on their Year 10 BWC teams page. The information has also been emailed to 

them and their form tutor has talked to them as well. Please support your child in applying 

for one of the positions. These include Head Student, Lead Prefect, Head of Ethos and many 

more.  

 

Y8 Vaccines 

HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) vaccinations are being offered in school on Tuesday 28th June. 

The HPV vaccination can help to protect young people against some types of HPV related 

cancers. The HPV vaccination programme in the UK consists of two doses of the vaccine for 

young people who start the course before their 15th birthday. The first dose of the vaccine is 

routinely offered in schools to boys and girls in year 8. A second dose is offered a minimum 

of 26 weeks after dose 1, which may not be in the same academic year. If you would like your 

child to receive this vaccine please follow the steps below to give consent. The consent process 

closes at 11am on Friday 24th June. 

 

1. Click on the following link: www.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/HPV  

2. Enter and confirm your preferred email address – you will receive a confirmation email 

following submission of the consent form.  

3. Enter your school code: BW144799  

https://wvr.ac.uk/events-news/events-calendar
https://wvr.ac.uk/events-news/events-calendar
http://www.bwimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/HPV


4. Complete and submit the consent form, indicating your choice of consent – Please ensure 

you provide the child’s registered address and GP  

5. If you are unable to complete the online consent form, please contact your local 

immunisation team on 01925 946808  

 

Year 11 Exams 

The Year 11 exams have started well and students have been working really hard. Just a 

few reminders as the exams continue:  

 all students need to bring their equipment (black pen, scientific calculator, pencil, 

ruler)  

 all students must be in full school uniform 

 all students must attend revision classes. Please see next weeks revision timetable 

below 

 

 
 

*Half Term - Mon 30 May – Fri 3 June* 

 

*Tuesday 31st May 10:30am-11:30am Further Maths Class Rev (Miss Jones) * 

 

*Wednesday 1st June 10am-1pm (All classes) English Rev* 

 

*Wednesday 1st June 10am-1pm (All classes) Maths Rev* 

 

*Sunday 5th June 10am-11:30am 11M3 (Mr Koltan) Maths Revision* 

 



Community Grocery Project 

I wanted to let you know about a great project that’s starting up which may benefit some 

families in the school community. It is called Community Grocery Warrington, anyone can sign 

up for just £5 per year, and then have access to grocery shopping at an extremely reduced 

rate (£4 per shop for approximately £30 worth of shopping). It’s open Monday to Friday at 

LifeChurch in Orford and anyone can sign up. Please see the attachments for more 

information: https://bit.ly/3wGtHf3     https://bit.ly/3FZNz0F     https://bit.ly/3Ltppgi 

  

NHS Primary care webinar 

Calling Year 9, 10 and 11 students and parent/carers, the NHS Primary care webinar event is 

on the 25th May 16:30–17.30. Students can learn all about different pathways within Primary 

Care and hear from some health care professionals currently working in this sector. Please 

see link for more details https://bit.ly/3MzE9vk Registration is via Eventbrite - 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/spotlight-on-primary-care-tickets-323055927977 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

With very best wishes 

 

 
Beverley Scott –Herron 

Headteacher 
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